
28th January 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
We have had an extremely busy week this week with the introduction of fractions and 
starting our big write in English. 

On Monday, we reminded ourselves what fractions were - we looked at fractions in shapes. 
The children folded the shapes into equal parts and could tell me a fraction they had made. 
We used our mathematical language to explain what the bottom and top numbers of a 
fraction are called (maybe you could ask your child if they could tell you)! 

   
 

In PE this week, we are carrying on with dance. The children are putting all their techniques 
together to come up with some really amazing dance routines! This week we incorporated 
jumping, along with turning and different travelling styles. 

  
 

In English we have been writing up The Snow Dragon using our own characters, we have also 
been focussing on putting in all the literary techniques we have learnt this term! We 
investigated shadows in science and how they change when the light source is moved, the 
children loved working in the “dark”. In DT we created our own switches for an electrical 
circuit - this will form part of our “What’s in the eye” project. 

 



28th January 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


